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My personal story is this:  My wife had been dieing for many 
years a very slow death.  Because of the economic times I found 
it necessary to take out a Reverse Mortgage to pay our many 
Bills.  My Tax Deferral was taken away because of the 
Mortgage and also because my home was of too high a value.  I 
had Klamath county re-appraise and found I was in the wrong 
class and value was adjusted considerably lower.  But I still did 
not reach the state standards because they were lowered as well 
for this county.  We were living on Social Security along with 
my wife's small pension.  My wife, Bonnie, died August 25, 
2012 after a horrible struggle. 
 
 What should be done is strong consideration should be given to 
individuals like me for again be given back my Property Tax 
Deferral.  My income is so low now that I have had to give up 
my supplement Medical Insurance to Medi-care and now rely on 
my Veterans benefits for help.  I'm 77 years old and I don't want 
to live in a ditch so please, please reverse your decisions. 
 
 
Walter R. Peters 
 
152039 Conestoga Road 
 
La Pine, Klamath Cty, OR 97739 
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